
 
From: jason schulman   
Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2013 10:14 AM 

To: Parks, Timothy; Ellingson, Susan; Mayor 

Subject: monroe street development 

 

dear mayor soglin, sue ellingson and tim parks, 

i am writing this to request that you encourage more development of monroe st. (i live in 

this area) and for that matter 

please encourage  infill development in general.   my opinion is that urban sprawl makes 

a city less convenient 

and less pleasant for residents. i commend all of you for the infill developments on east 

washington, park street, 

university and downtown.   there has been some small commercial projects recently on 

monroe...hopefully you will  

continue to approve more of them. 

best, 

jason schulman 

jenny schulman 

601 gilmore st. 

madison, wi. 

 


